Sept. 6th 2011
Attending: Jon, Laurel, Sharon, Dorn, Noel, and Bambi

Jon presented Town building energy audits - will add $ figures to each recommendation
divided into low hanging fruit, mid range and big ticket items.

Public safety roof is a real issue beyond energy use - has structural issues.

Reports will be shared with Town Administrator and selectmen - Will ask Mike Turcot to return to
answer any questions.

Energy committee endorses the recommendations
Recommend including library report with other reports

Next step to develop RFP - alr sealing and insulation (town hall, annex, public safety, and
transfer station office)

Discussed specifics of reports
Clay and Jon will attend Lee Fair
Discussed Community action program and controversy

Discussed Button-up NH and if Lee might host



